
 
From: alan.mockford 
Sent: 08 March 2025 09:52 
Subject: Richmond in Europe Association 
  
Dear Fellow Europeans 
  
Please find attached latest newsletter from Fontainebleau which includes details about the 
forthcoming Reaffirmation, which are being circulated in France.  So far 130 of our friends in 
France & Germany have confirmed their attendance in June, in addition to the members of the 
European Youth Orchestra, which also includes musicians from Lodi in Italy & Alba Iulia in 
Romania. Many of our visitors are staying with REA host families & we thank you for your 
hospitality.  It is still not too late to offer to host an individual, couple or family. 
  
Each day further events are being added to the official programme as they are confirmed. For 
example the bells of St. Mary Magdalene Church in Richmond will be rung on Sunday 8th June & 
there will be discounted entry to Strawberry Hill House over the reaffirmation weekend plus a 
special French language tour of this unique Gothic treasure on the Saturday morning. 
  
The full programme is available on the REA website. 
  
https://richmondineurope.com/2020-reaffirmation/ 
  
Posters advertising the event should now be on display in all borough libraries & public buildings 
and on community noticeboards. Please could you check your local library & community 
noticeboard to check that they have not been missed out. 
  

 

https://richmondineurope.com/2020-reaffirmation/


  
 
 
 
The Reaffirmation long weekend will mark the climax of 6 weeks of celebrations, starting with the 
European Friendship Concert at St. Mary's Church , Twickenham on Sunday 27th April. Given the 
outstanding success of last year's concert we are expecting a full house, but tickets are currently 
still available here. 
  
https://richmondineurope.com/events/ 
  
At 10 a.m. on Saturday 3rd May the Mayor of Richmond, Cllr. Richard Pyne, will unveil a 5th 
Information Board about our twin towns in Ham Parade. There will be flags, music & bunting & 
everyone is invited to attend. 
  

 
  
From 4th-8th May another Europakonzil will be held in Konstanz. This is an international European 
youth conference with delegates from Konstanz, Fontainebleau, Lodi, Tabor & Berdytschiew in 
Ukraine. Richmond will be represented by students from Orleans Park School plus a leading 
member of the council & myself. In these difficult times European gatherings like this have 
assumed an even greater significance. 
  
The Leader of the council, Gareth Roberts, has authorised the Council of Europe Flag to be flown 
outside the Civic Centre in Twickenham on Friday 9th May, which is Europe Day. 
  

https://richmondineurope.com/events/


 
  
From 10th May onwards French & German flags will be flown throughout the borough, both 
outdoors & within public buildings including libraries. If you would like to borrow some please let us 
know. We have a limited supply for loan. 
  
The Richmond Fair on Saturday 10th May will be taking the Reaffirmation as its theme.  The 
Twickenham Green Fair will be doing likewise on Monday 26th May. REA will be running our 

gazebo at each event. A special commemorative Reaffirmation canvass bag has also 
been commissioned & these will be available for sale at the fairs, along with our 
commemorative mugs. The official programme for the Reaffirmation will be published in 
April. Thousands of copies are being printed & these will also be available at the fairs. 
  
The forthcoming editions of TW Magazines in Teddington & Twickenham plus the Ham & 
Petersham Magazine will be featuring articles about REA & the Reaffirmation. They have a 
combined circulation of over 30,000. 
  
Finally please may I draw your attention to a German literature event at the German School in 
Petersham on 20th March. Please see the attachment for details. 
  
There is so much to share, but this email is already too long. For further information please go to 
our website which is updated daily. 
  
Looking forward to seeing many of you at one of the exciting forthcoming events. Thank you for 
your continued & invaluable support. 
  
Bein cordialement/Mit freundlichen Grüßen 
  
Alan 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 


